Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Price, Henryetta <hprice@blm.gov>

Sent: Thursday, September 21, 2017 4:05 PM

To: Gonzales, Clair

Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD; Rebecca Haskell; Tavarez, Ike; Robert McNeill;
Dakota Neel; Aaron Lieb

Subject: Re: COG - Skelly Unit #743 Work Plan Approval Request (2RP-4285)

Good Afternoon Clair,
Work plan is approved.

Please give me a notice 3 working days ahead of time so that | am available when re-sampling is done on location.
Thanks.

Henryetta Price
Environmental Protection Specialist
Bureau Of Land Management

Hprice@blm.gov
Phone 575-234-5951
Cell 575-706-2780

Fax 575-234-5927

* Tis the season for African Rue. Please do a 360 scan around your well locations and lease roads.

On Thu, Sep 21, 2017 at 1:51 PM, Gonzales, Clair <Clair.Gonzales@tetratech.com> wrote:

Good Afternoon,

Attached is the work plan for the above referenced site located in Eddy County, New Mexico. Once
approved, COG will implement the proposed work plan. Let me know if you have any questions or
concerns.

Thank you,

Clair Gonzales

Clair Gonzales | Geologist Il
Phone: 432.687.8123| Mobile 432.260.8634 | Fax:432.682.3946
clair.gonzales@tetratech.com
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